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To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff; Soil & Water Conservation Program
Cc: DNR.MGS SWC Staff
Subject: Commissioner Tim Martin - Resignation
Date: Monday, August 4, 2025 2:58:08 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Commissioner Tim Martin decided to resign from the Soil and Water Districts Commission effective
July 15, 2025. In his resignation letter, Commissioner Martin addressed his appreciation for all the
hard work and effort from all of the soil and water staff and employees. Martin’s letter also stated
that he feels like a lot of progress has been made and soil saved.
 
It is now up to Governor Kehoe to appoint someone to fill the vacancy. There is a Boards and
Commissions website with information about the appointment process. There is an application to
complete in order to be considered. The appointee will have to reside south of the Missouri River,
hold title to a farm and earning at least the principal part of their livelihood from a farm, all at the time
of appointment.
 
Notification will be sent once an appointment has been made.
 
Thank you.
 
Soil & Water Conservation Program
Phone 573-751-4932
 
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.
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